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Agenda Item 5: Other Business 
 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT TO THE E/CAR/AIM COM RAPPORTEUR 
 

(Presented by the E/CAR/CATG and the Secretariat) 
 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
This information paper expresses the appreciation for the dedication, support and work 
done by the former Rapporteur for the ECAR/AIM Committee, Mrs Shirley Ford, 
representative of Barbados, together with the work achieved as an expert on the issues 
of Aeronautical Information Management. 
 
Strategic 
Objectives: 

• Safety 
• Air Navigation Capacity and Efficiency 

References: • E/CAR/AIM TF activities 
 
 
1. Introduction 
 
1.1 In 1 January 2020, Mrs. Shirley Ford retired from the Public Service of Barbados Civil 
Aviation Authority (BCAA). She served as Chief of the Aeronautical Information Unit of BCAA and 
Rapporteur of the AIM Committee, part of the Eastern Caribbean Civil Aviation Technical Group Meeting 
(ECAR/CATG). 
 
1.2 Due COVID-19, the ECAR/CATG meeting was delayed and held until September 2021. We 
take this opportunity to congratulate and acknowledge Mrs. Ford for her commitment and well-done 
work during many years in aviation. Mrs. Ford has always been committed to her work and we are grateful 
for her achievements, which are also the achievements of all of us. 
 
1.3 The ICAO NACC Regional Office acknowledges and thanks her work and as our friend, we 
wish her success and happiness in this new stage of her life.  
 
1.4 On behalf of the E/CAR/CATG Group Members and the Secretariat, the ICAO NACC 
Regional Office awards a formal group recognition for the work done (Appendix). Congratulation. 
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